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 On Friday of last week I observed water on the second floor, the window sills had water 
on them. I called the plumber, Frank and the roofer. 
There was no plumbing leak, there was no roof leaking.  The problem is happening 
with the windows on the third floor. We attempted to have one of part time cleaner fix 
the problem with the screws. 
 

 I spoke with Frank Marino, regarding the “you are there” notices. He is checking with 
the Town. I also spoke with Frank  regarding the door on 3rd. floor. 

 
 The fence on the 3rd. floor outside stairwell has been repaired. 

 
 The State contacted me yesterday with a primary report. I have included a copy for all 

board members. 
 

 Jackie Thresher posted a memo for trustees to vote on Member Library Support NLS in 
2015 and 2016. 
 

 There will be a Federal Primary to be held on Tuesday, June 24th. The board of election 
will be using the library all day. 
 

 The construction grant will be open on June 1st, 2014.  The construction grant will be 
available until August 2014. 
 

 The windows on the 3rd. floor are in bad shape. We need to think about replacing all 
the windows.   The windows on the 3rd. floor must be at least 40 years old. 
 
 

       
 
 

     Respectfully submitted 
Ruby Boykins, Director 



 
 


